
 

 

	
September	19,	2017	
	
	
Dear	Customer,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	interest	in	sampling	the	Nestlé	Health	Science	OPTISOURCE®	Products,	
specially	formulated	for	use	after	bariatric	surgery.			
	
You	can	initiate	a	request	for	samples	once	per	month	by	emailing	
OPTISOURCE.Samples@us.nestle.com.		Please	include	your	name,	complete	mailing	address,	
phone	number,	and	the	number	of	surgeries	per	month	at	your	facility	with	your	request.		

	
We	will	provide	you	with	8	count	sample	bottles	of	OPTISOURCE®	Chewable	Vitamin	&	Mineral	
Supplement,	as	well	as	OPTISOURCE®	Patient	Brochures.	The	amount	of	samples	you	will	
receive	will	be	based	on	how	many	patients	you	see	per	month,	up	to	75	sample	bottles.		Please	
offer	each	of	your	Bariatric	surgery	patients	a	sample	to	try	the	product	before	purchase.		The	
vitamins	are	available	to	purchase	at	Walgreens	or	online	through	the	Nestlé	Nutrition	Store	at	
www.nestlenutritionstore.com	or	by	calling	1-888-240-2713.	
	
If	your	patients	are	interested	in	the	OPTISOURCE®	Very	High	Protein	Drinks	and	Beneprotein®	
for	post-surgical	use,	please	encourage	them	to	order	these	products	from	the	Nestlé	Nutrition	
Store.		These	products	can	be	purchased	in	small	quantities	for	trial.		These	products	are	not	a	
part	of	the	sample	program.		
	
Fulfilment	of	your	sample	request	may	take	14-21	days	for	arrival.		Once	again,	thank	you	for	
your	interest	and	OPTISOURCE®	recommendations	to	post	bariatric	surgery	patients.	
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